

Office of Student Affairs

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Entering First Year Medical Students

FROM: Cinnamon Bradley, MD, FACP

Associate Dean of Student Affairs

Professor, Internal Medicine

RE: Technical Standards

Morehouse School of Medicine acknowledges Section 504 of the 1973 Vocational Rehabilitation Act and PL 101-336 of Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). Reasonable accommodation will be provided for medical students with disabilities. A professional evaluation diagnosing the disability will be required. The evaluation will be at the expense of the student. To request reasonable accommodations, you may contact Morehouse School of Medicine's, Office of Disability Services at 404-752-1871 or via E-



